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Sir Knights of Iowa and all Sir Knights: 
 

 I was to the eye doctor December 26th as my eye sight has been 
changing and vision is becoming blurred. 
I have cataracts forming in both eyes and will go to Wolf eye clinic in 
Marshalltown for help with the problem. Poor eye sight is hell. 
I  made a donation back in mid summer to the Knights Templar Eye 
Foundation joining the Grand Masters Club. 
When YOU do this, you get a Crusaders Cross jewel to wear on your KT 
uniform, an impressive lapel pin and a nice display plaque. 
The eye foundation is a cost efficient way of funding needed eye 
research which is sorely needed. The eye is extremely complex and 
more research warrants promising results. 
We are all aging and with longevity increasing, old age eye problems are 
becoming more common.  I urge all Sir Knights to step forward and 
contribute to this Great Cause, the Knights Templar Eye Foundation. 
 
 In service to our Lord, Jesus the Christ. 
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